
Party  to  focus  on  readying
garden for winter
The Tahoe Area Sierra Club and Aspen Hollow Nursery are having
an Autumn Garden Party on Sept. 19.

There will be wine, food and lots of tips to get your garden
ready for winter.

The event is at the South Lake Tahoe nursery from 4:30-7pm.

Cost is $10 at the door.
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